
Maplewood High School 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

MONDAY, NOVEMBER 13, 2023 
 

 

Yearbook: Yearbooks are on sale now! Buy a 2024 yearbook for $50.00. You can buy it online 

or bring Dr. Clemson cash or check. The price will raise to $55.00 on January 3rd. Get your 

yearbook now! 

 

Food/Hygiene Pantry: The Food and Hygiene Pantry is now open to ALL STUDENTS in 

grades 7 to 12. It is located in Mrs. Starcher’s room across from the gym. She will be in her room 

every day from 12:00-2:30pm. 

 

Guidance: Seniors and Parents: On December 6th at 6:00 PM there will be a financial aid night 

that will be hosted by Kent Trumbull to assist parents with the new FAFSA application that is 

rolling out this year. This is a sign up meeting as well and the link is on your English teachers 

Google Classroom. You can additionally email Ms. Best to confirm your attendance. Thank you 

 

Yearbook: Yearbook is holding a spirit wear sale. Ordre now through November 19th. Orders 

will arrive in time for Christmas. There is a retro design, modern design and even bling! Get your 

Rockets gear now! 

 

Seniors: There will be a brief senior class officer meeting at the beginning of 1st period on 

Thursday, November 16th in Mrs. Kirila’s room. 

 

 

 


